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 LAURIE PATTON ñ SE REGIONAL DIRECTOR  

A Note From Your Director éé. 
 
 

Members, 
  

I know you are all excited about the official show season results and they 
should be sent to me for verification by June 10... All the cats that were shown 
in the show season at every show have to be verified and any corrections have 
to go back to the EO... This is close to 200 cats... It is a very tedious job but a 
very important one for our Region..!!.. This year Tanya Walbrun has 
graciously taken on this job... Vanadis Crawford is doing the awards 
show power point so she needs your pictures now...  Please send to vanadis@nc.rr.com... We also 

need you to make your banquet reservations as soon as possible... 
Please visit the web page for more information... http://
vanadis.cnc.net/APC/2015SERflyer.html 
  

Congrats to all your hard work and always remember, ñItôs 
ALL About the Catsò 
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